

CITY OF GEARHART

698 PACIFIC WAY • P.O. BOX 2510 • GEARHART, OREGON 97138 (503) 738-5501 • (503) FAX 738-9385

January 14, 2019

Mayor Matt Brown and Councilors P O Box 2510 Gearhart, Oregon 97138

RE: Planning Commission, January 2019

The Gearhart Planning Commission met on January 10, 2019 at 6 pm. All commissioners were present.

Election of officers was held. Virginia Dideum was re-elected President and David Smith was re-elected Vice-President. Information about the Planning Commission Training Session that was held in November and attended by three commissioners was shared. David led a discussion on Commercial Design Review Standards. It was agreed to move this to a Priority One item on the Planning Commission Goals list. David will invite officials from Cannon Beach to speak at the February Planning Commission meeting to share thoughts about managing resort-oriented communities and, specifically, commercial design standards in these communities. The Planning Commission requested a joint work session with the City Council to discuss and share ideas about the Goals List and the C zone ordinances.

There was no unfinished business or new business.

The meeting was adjourned at 6:49 pm.

Sincerely,

Virginia A. Dideum

President, Gearhart Planning Commission President